School Messenger
11-7-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· Progress Reports go home Monday.
· November’s safety drill is Wednesday.
· We will not have school Thursday to celebrate Veteran’s Day.
· Friday is an e-Learning Day.  The school building will be closed; however, this is considered a full day of school.  Students who complete their assignments will be marked present.  Students who do not complete their assignments will be marked absent.  Teachers will be sending out more specific information concerning assignments and Chromebook check-outs.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Friendsgiving will be Friday, November 19th.  This is our Thanksgiving celebration.  The children are allowed to wear a hat, bring their favorite stuffed animal, and have a very special snack opportunity.  The preorder forms for Zaxby’s chicken sliders and popcorn went home Friday.  The deadline to have all order forms and money turned in is Tuesday, November 16 by 8:00 a.m.  We are not allowed to take money in the front office.  Your child must turn in their own form and money to their homeroom teacher. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
Parents, keep up the great work!  We are almost to Thanksgiving Break. I hope you all have a wonderful day, a fantastic week, and Go Eagles!!


